
Notice of Postponement of Foreclosure Sale 

 
Pursuant to NH RSA 479:25 and New Hampshire law, the foreclosure sale of the 

premises located at 244 Rosebrook Lane, Unit #23, Bretton Woods, Town of Carroll, County of 

Coos and State of New Hampshire, originally scheduled for Thursday, March 20, 2025 at 11:30 

am, has been postponed until Thursday, May 22, 2025 at 11:30 am, and will be held on premises 

at this same location. 
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